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I feel strongly opposed to any changes being made to the hog farm being allow to
spray more waste in our community !! We depend on our springs and well water.
They have often said, they have plenty of pond area to keep their waste. Changes
keep being made, allowing for more and more waste water to be sprayed. The smell
is offensive. The kids at school smell this between their classes. There are MANY
reasons to NOT allow this to be continued.  Please do as the people in our community
ask and need and save our water ! 

Sincerely,
Ann Mus

mailto:ann_ona_mus@yahoo.com
mailto:WaterDraftPermitComments@adeq.state.ar.us

